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Message from the FOSINT-SI 2020 Program Chairs 

2020 International Symposium on Foundations of Open Source Intelligence and 
Security Informatics – FOSINT-SI 2020 

 

The International Symposium on Foundations of Open Source Intelligence and Security 
Informatics (FOSINT-SI 2020, virtual, December 8, 2020) provides a unique international forum for 
academic researchers, industrial practitioners and government professionals to socialize, share their 
ideas, and exchange their data, knowledge, and expertise. National security is the key to protect 
against substantial physical and psychological threats to governments; public safety; environment; or 
energy, food, and fiscal infrastructures. Terrorism, misinformation, crime, and cyberattacks are 
common examples which are among the top national security threats our society is currently facing. 
Open source intelligence and security informatics can be powerful tools for combating these threats 
and protect our society. These tools are most effective when they result from the multidisciplinary 
collaboration of different experts and stakeholders that FOSINT-SI has been fostering during the 
years. The symposium calls for advances in social network analysis, data mining, machine learning 
and predictive analytic, possibly combined with specific domain expertise, to detect, disrupt and 
neutralize cyber and physical threats to national and individuals’ security. 

 
This year, after careful review of all submitted papers by the Technical Program Committee 

members, 9 research papers were finally accepted. 

 
Special thanks to the conference organizers and the FOSINT-SI 2020 organizing committee. Many 

months of hard work go into organizing such an event and coordinating multiple complex tasks with 
busy people residing in different parts of the world. We also express our sincere gratitude to the many 
reviewers, whose work has provided the foundation of the success of this symposium. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in virtually in December 2020. 
 

FOSINT-SI 2020 Program Co-Chairs 

 
Uwe Glässer, Simon Fraser University, Canada 

Francesca Spezzano, Boise State University, USA 
Mohammad Tayebi, Simon Fraser University, Canada 


